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This questionnaire has been prepared to facilitate responses to the consultation. Respondents are not restricted to this template and can provide supplementary material if desired.

Please send responses in electronic format to FlexTech@eirgrid.com


	Respondent Name
	<name>

	Contact telephone number
	<number>

	Respondent Company
	<company>




Note: It is the TSOs’ intention to publish all responses.  If your response is confidential, please indicate this by marking the following box with an “x”. Please note that, in any event, all responses will be shared with the Regulatory Authorities and Distribution System Operator were relevant.

	


	Response confidential 		



The closing date for responses is Monday 12th of October 2020.


EirGrid Group									

	Question
	Response

	

	Question 1: Do stakeholders believe, that the above high-level proposals for Multiple Legal Entities behind a single connection point, which in part was informed by the 19 FlexTech consultation responses in 2019, allow for a suitable approach in facilitating Hybrid unit and site connections as defined in Section 2.2?
	

	Question 2 – Where stakeholders disagree with any of the above contract approaches, we ask that you provide reasons and an alternative approach for consideration at the point of connection with the SO-Connection Agreement/Connection Point primarily within the existing SO regulated contracts
	



